
From:  Kay Osborne <Kay.Osborne@Enfield.gov.uk>

Sent time:  13/08/2020 01:41:45 PM

To:  Rewired Rewired <re_wired@ymail.com>

Subject:  RE: Kay Osborne letter asked for [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Cordell
 
Many thanks for your email.
I note the contents and look forward to receiving a letter/email from you aswhat you are claiming for and why you consider the
Council to be at fault.
 
 
Kind regards
 
Kay Osborne Dip CII
Insurance Manager
Audit & Risk Management
London Borough of Enfield
Silver Street
Enfield
EN1 3XF
 
insurance@enfield.gov.uk
020 8379 3003
 
Kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk
020 8379 1476
 
 
 

From: Rewired Rewired <re_wired@ymail.com> 
Sent: 13 August 2020 13:18
To: Kay Osborne <Kay.Osborne@Enfield.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Kay Osborne letter asked for [SEC=OFFICIAL]
 
 
Dear Kay Osborne
 
 
Thank you for the reply to my letter.
 
 
You have asked me for more information, which at this time i am dealing with, but may take me around a week in order to get the
information you are asking for.
 
 
 
Regards
 
 
 
Simon
 
 
On Tuesday, 11 August 2020, 13:10:02 BST, Kay Osborne <kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk> wrote:
 
 

Classification: OFFICIAL

Dear Mr Cordell

 

Many thanks for your attached letter.

 

mailto:insurance@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:Kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk


Unfortunately as you are making a claim against the Council neither I or our Insurers are able to assist you in documenting your
evidence against the Council.

 

In order that I can forward your claim to Insurers please confirm what you are claiming for and why you consider the Council to be at
fault.

 

I look forward to hearing from you.

 

 

Kind regards

 

Kay Osborne Dip CII

Insurance Manager

Audit & Risk Management

London Borough of Enfield

Silver Street

Enfield

EN1 3XF

 

insurance@enfield.gov.uk

020 8379 3003

 

Kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk

020 8379 1476

 

 

 

From: Rewired Rewired <re_wired@ymail.com> 
Sent: 10 August 2020 14:19
To: Insurance <insurance@enfield.gov.uk>; Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk>
Subject: RE: Kay Osborne letter asked for

 

Dear Kay Osborne

 

 

 

Thank you for taking the time to speak to me by phone last week please see attached letter you asked me to send to you.

 

 

 

 

Regards

mailto:insurance@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:Kay.osborne@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:re_wired@ymail.com
mailto:insurance@enfield.gov.uk
mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk


 

 

Simon

Classification: OFFICIAL

Follow us on Facebook Twitter www.enfield.gov.uk

Enfield Council is committed to serving the whole borough fairly, delivering excellent services and building strong communities.
Opinions expressed in this email are those of the individual and not necessarily those of the London Borough of Enfield. This email
and any attachments or files transmitted with it are strictly confidential and intended solely for the named addressee. It may contain
privileged and confidential information and if you are not the intended recipient and receive it in error you must not copy, distribute
or use the communication in any other way. All traffic handled by the Government Connect Secure Extranet may be subject to
recording/and or monitoring in accordance with relevant legislation.

This email has been scanned for viruses but we cannot guarantee that it will be free of viruses or malware. The recipient
should perform their own virus checks.
 

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use by the recipient and others
authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in
relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived by Mimecast Ltd, an innovator in
Software as a Service (SaaS) for business. Providing a safer and more useful place for your human generated data. Specializing in;
Security, archiving and compliance. To find out more Click Here.
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